From: Amy Froide froide@umbc.edu

Subject: Re: Course Changes to HIST 453, 455, 456

Date: March 2, 2021 at 2:32 PM

To: David Rosenbloom dsrose@umbc.edu

Dear David and UGC,

I approve these changes to Hist 453, 455 and 456 which will now be cross-listed with ANCS 453, 455 and 456.

Sincerely, Amy Froide, Chair, History Dept.

On Tue, Mar 2, 2021 at 1:34 PM David Rosenbloom < dsrose@umbc.edu > wrote:

Dear Amy,

The saga of introducing the new history courses may now be coming to an end, but I need your approval for some minor changes to the courses.

We have made small changes in the HIST classes' recommended preparation (deleted HIST 100 and HIST 111; added ANCS 201 (Greek) or ANCS 202 (Roman) and ARCH 200 (Greek) or ARCH 201 (Roman). We have also eliminated the P/F option form the courses and added verbs to the course descriptions so that all sentences are complete.

I am attaching the change to existing course forms to this message. If you approve these changes, could you reply to that effect as soon as possible? The proposals come before the UGC on Thursday.

PS: thanks for sending notice of the Galen exhibit at the ISAW. It will be very useful for Molly's Ancient Medicine course this semester.

Best,

David

David Rosenbloom
Professor and Chair
Department of Ancient Studies
450 Performing Arts and Humanities Bldg.
University of Maryland Baltimore County
1000 Hilltop Circle
Baltimore, MD 21250
410-455-2723 (personal line)
410-455-6265 (department line)
dsrose@umbc.edu
http://umbc.academia.edu/DavidRosenbloom
ancientstudies.umbc.edu

__

Amy M. Froide Professor and Chair of the History Department

Affiliate Faculty, Gender, Women's, + Sexuality Studies & Language, Literacy, and Culture Ph.D. program

UMBC History Department (Fine Arts Bldg. room 513) 1000 Hilltop Circle Baltimore, MD 21250 410-455-2033